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Comments: As a frequent visitor to our national forests, I am concerned about the potential impact e-bikes of any

type will have on these areas.

 

Although I am an avid bicyclist and motorcyclist, it is clear that wheeled vehicles of any type (including human-

powered bicycles) have a disproportionate impact on our public lands.

 

While I commend you for proactively addressing the growing use of e-bikes, I do not believe they belong on

National Forest bicycling, walking, hiking or horse trails in any configuration.

 

Thank you.

 

 


